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Grand Representatives 
Association of Florida 

2023-2024 Officers 
 
President 
Judy Bellomy      (772)359-9962 
P.O. Box 8545     jbell1939@yahoo.com 
Port St. Lucie, FL 34985  
 
Vice President 
Debi Gulbrand     (904)881-7023 
6619 Dove Creek Dr.    SDGulbrand@gmail.com 
Jacksonville, FL 32244 
 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Claudine Rogers     (813)215-3895 
1417 Sunnyhills Dr.     claudinerogers722@gmail.com 
Brandon, FL 22510 
 
Membership Chair 
Terri Justice      (727)667-7050 
13269 Cumberland Dr.    oesjustice@gmail.com 
Largo, FL 33773 
 

 
Greetings from the President… 
 
As 2023 rolls out and 2024 rolls in, let us be reminded of good memories and 
happenings of the year and begin making memories for 2024. 
 
We have had setbacks this year, including myself, but new beginnings are there for us 
to brighten the path we are on. 
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Soon the chapters will end their year and begin a new year with new officers.  Grand 
Chapter is coming up very soon after that. 
 
I hope you are all planning on attending the luncheon and Grand Chapter. 
I urge you to order your tickets early; the luncheon cost is $32.00 this year. 
 
If you have plans to decorate a table, please contact Claudine Rogers at 813-215-3895 
to get your name on the list.  You must be on the list so there is no confusion at Grand 
Chapter. 
 
Please be ready to help at the Grand Representatives table as we can use all the help 
we can get, and it is very much appreciated. 
For our new Grand Representatives, you may join the Grand Representatives 
Association at our table in the lobby.  Our annual Association dues can also be paid at 
that table. 
 
I hope you can find time to greet the new Grand Representatives, and the ones visiting 
from other states, and make them feel welcome. 
 
Our yearly Memorial service will take place immediately following the luncheon.   
If you are aware of any deaths of Grand Representatives, please give the names to 
Debi Gulbrand so that she may include them in the memorial. 
 
Our annual meeting will be held after the luncheon.  The election of officers is included 
in the business.  If you know anyone who is interested in becoming an officer, please 
contact Mary Alice Main, the chairman of the nominating committee. 
 
Corsages can be ordered from Tina Polsen.  Use the updated form that is included in 
this newsletter. 
 
I hope this year brings you many blessings, joyful times, peace and love. 
 
Fraternally, 
Judy Bellomy 
President 
 
Greetings from the Vice President 
 
Good Morning Sisters and Brothers, 
 
I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and has survived Florida’s latest cold 
snap.  It’s hard to believe that Grand Chapter will be here before we can turn around. 
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I am busily working on the Memorial Service.  If anyone knows of a Sister or Brother 
that the association has lost since Grand Chapter 2023, please forward me the following 
information: 
 
Name 
Date of passing 
Jurisdiction 
Chapter Number 
 
I do not want to miss anyone in the memorial. 
 
I have also been advised that after Grand Chapter 2024 we will need someone to make 
corsages and boutonnieres for the 2025 Grand Chapter session as Sister Tina will be 
unavailable.  If you would be interested in helping in this endeavor, please message me. 
 
Please make sure to use the order form in the newsletter or the one online at the Grand 
Chapter website. 
 
Fraternally, 
Debi Gulbrand 
Vice President 
 
 
Greetings from the Secretary/Treasurer 
 
It is with much eagerness that we anticipate our “A Song in Your Heart” session of 
Grand Chapter.  Springtime!  What a beautiful time of the year!  A time of rebirth, new 
beginnings, beautiful flowers, chirping birds! 
 

CALLING ALL GRAND REPRESENTATIVES 
CURRENT OR PAST 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
If you would like to host and decorate a table for our Grand Representatives Luncheon 
on Monday, April 8, please contact me to get your name on the list.  You will need to 
furnish a centerpiece and 10 favors.  You can use a theme from your state, province or 
country or “Reflections of Spring.”  
 
With the cost of postage going up, it is becoming very expensive to mail out the 
newsletter. If you received this newsletter by mail but have an email address, please 
notify us by using the attached update form which is also on our website.  Because of 
postage regulations, it is likewise too expensive to send the Association pin through the 
mail.  However, they are still available and may be purchased at the Grand 
Representatives table at Grand Chapter. 
 
_______________________________________________              ________ 
Grand Representatives Association of Florida           2024 Spring               Page 3 of 6 

 



 A special welcome to all of all new Grand Representatives.  If there is something we 
can do to help you, please come by our table.  We would love to meet you! 
 
Fraternally, 
Claudine Rogers 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
Greetings from the Membership Committee 
 
Please visit our Grand Representatives 
Association table in the Lobby area just 
outside the Grand Chapter Room. Check our 
Printed Roster to make sure your dues are 
current($5/year) and your contact information 
is correct.  Check your membership card and 
verify the date you have paid thru is 2024 or greater.  Last year we also instituted a new 
Perpetual membership for a one-time flat rate of $100.00. 
 
We really don’t want to remove your name from our membership roster. Stop by and 
see us at the table at Grand Chapter. 
 
Welcome to our new Grand Representatives and visitors from other jurisdictions-we 
have a gift for you-stop by and visit us too. 
 
Fraternally, 
Terri Justice 
Membership Chairman 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Grand Representatives Association      
of Florida Spring Luncheon     

 
Monday, April 8, 2024 11:00 AM Grand Chapter Session Renaissance Resort at the World Golf Village, St. 

Augustine, FL Ballrooms A, B, C 
 
Tickets $32.00/person 
Tickets must be ordered through Grand Chapter Social Events 
Mrs. Roslyn Heath-Klenke, Chairman (904) 504-8446  
When ordering, please advise Sister Roslyn of any Special Meal Requests 
____________________________________________________                     ___________           
Grand Representatives Association of Florida             2024 Spring                    Page 4 of 6 

GRAND REPRESENTATIVES ASSOCIATION OF FLORIDA 



2024 CORSAGES AND/OR BOUTONNIERS ORDER FORM 
 

We will again be selling silk corsages and boutonnieres at the “A Song in Your Heart” Session of 
the Grand Chapter of Florida, April 9-11, 2024.  Recognize your Worthy Matron, Worthy Patron, 
Grand Instructor, a special Sister or Brother or even yourself with a gift of flowers. 
 
  Three bud silk rose corsage   $10.00 
 
  One bud silk rose boutonniere  $ 5.00 
 
We hope that you will take advantage of this opportunity to pre-order your corsage and/or 
boutonniere and pick it up at Grand Chapter.  Please use the order form below for advance 
orders.  We will have a limited number of corsages and boutonnieres on hand and cannot 
guarantee the availability if a pre-order is not placed. 
 
The corsages and boutonnieres will be available for pickup at the Grand Representatives 
Hospitality table Sunday through Thursday morning at the World Golf Village Renaissance Hotel 
during Grand Chapter.  Please note: The hospitality table will NOT be open during any 
sessions of Grand Chapter. 
 

Deadline for advance orders is March 31, 2024. 
 

Cut along this line. ___________________________________________________________________  
 

ORDER FORM FOR CORSAGES AND/OR BOUTONNIERES 
 

I wish to order the following from the Grand Representatives Association of Florida: 
 
Number  Circle Color       Amount 
 
_______                     Three bud silk rose corsage     ($10.00 each)              $__________ 
   White        Red 
 
_______  One-bud silk boutonniere         ($ 5.00 each)  $__________ 
   White       Red 
 
       TOTAL ENCLOSED  $__________ 
 
 
Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone number: (Home or cell) ______________________________________________ 
 
Mail the completed form and your check for the appropriate amount, payable to:  
Grand Representatives Association of Florida: 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Claudine Rogers 

1417 Sunnyhills Drive 
Brandon, Florida 33510 
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Grand Representatives Association of Florida 
Membership Dues/Update Form 

 
Please complete and return to the current Secretary /Treasurer with your dues  

or to update any changes. 
 
Today’s Date: ______________   New Member:  Yes / No          Information Update:  Yes / No  
 
Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________________ State:  _______________ Zip: ____________________ 
 
Telephone Number: _______________________________________________  ( Home or Cell) 
 
Your Chapter Name and Number: __________________________________________________ 
 
State/Jurisdiction of your Appointment: _________________________________________in FL 
 
Years of your Appointment: _______________________________________________________ 
 
E-Mail Address: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Would you like the newsletter via e-mail?  Yes / No (circle one) 
 
Annual Dues:  $5.00/year – How many years? _________   or Perpetual Dues: $100 _________ 
 
Cash or Check No. _________________ Amount Enclosed $_____________________________  
 
Dues are due in January of each year.  Expiration is on December 31st of the year paid thru. 
 
Per our By-Laws, please include a self-addressed stamped envelope with your payment. 
 
Please make checks payable to:  Grand Representatives Association of Florida. 
 
PLEASE DO NOT MAIL CASH. 
 
Mail form and check to: Current Secretary /Treasurer 
     Claudine Rogers 
     1417 Sunnyhills Drive 
     Brandon, Florida 33510  
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